
R8LIA\Nce Media Release 

Mumbai, 20 February 2019: 

A Reliance Communication~ Limited spokesperson said: 

We respect the Hon'ble Supreme Court judgement. The RCOM Group shall comply with 
same. 

For details, please contact: 

Rajeev Narayan 
Reliance Communications 
Mobile: +91 9310414119 
E-Mail: rajeev.narayan@relianceada.com 
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